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Dear students, 

Today, a press conference of the Minister of Health, Adam Niedzielski, was held on the 

current pandemic situation. 

Basic information: 

1) Starting from the 1st of February shopping malls, museums and art galleries - 

reopened.  

Their re-opening is allowed, but it will be possible under strict sanitary regime. 

2) Starting from the 1st of February, the senior hours will not apply. 

Other restrictions that have been in force so far - remain unchanged. 

Coronavirus is difficult to fight. To overcome it, we must be responsible. Despite the stable 

situation related to the availability of free beds and equipment, we are still struggling with a 

large number of people in hospitals and those in need of respirators in Poland, and above all - 

with deaths. 

More detailed information: https://www.gov.pl/web/koronawirus/od-1-lutego-otwieramy-galerie-

handlowe-i-muzea-przedluzamy-pozostale-zasady-bezpieczenstwa 
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